Nursery Curriculum flyer

Welcome back to all Nursery Children and a big welcome to all our new starters, we hope you have had a lovely Christmas! This half term our topic is 'Dear Polar Bear and we will be learning about Winter, cold climates and bears from around the world.

Now that some children have been in nursery for a while and some are just starting, we will start splitting into 2 groups for Phonics and maths to ensure that all needs are covered.

Talk for Writing (pm session)

Each half term we learn a story or rhyme through Talk for Writing. Over the course of a couple of weeks we teach them line by line using actions to help us remember and a story map of pictures to prompt us. Once we have learned the story, we begin to make it our own through play by changing the characters and settings. When our Story map has been completed in school, we will send a copy of it home for your child to share the story with you at home.

This half term we are learning 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt.'

Welly Wednesday

These sessions take place each week and as much learning as possible takes place outdoors. The weather doesn't often stop us, and we like to be out even if it is wet or cold. For this reason, please make sure your child is prepared for all weathers. We suggest sending your child either in older school uniform or old clothes that day as it can get messy!

A new year of Welly Wednesday sessions will begin 8^{th} January. We have waterproofs and wellies for each child but if your child would prefer to wear their own, please bring them in a carrier bag with all items labelled.

Fantasy Friday

On a Friday your child is allowed to come to school in dressing up to encourage creative play and learning. This is **not** a non-school uniform day. If they choose not to dress up then they need to be in full school uniform. When choosing dressing up clothes please make sure your child has suitable footwear, and no jewellery.

Healthy eating

At Kimberley Primary School we promote healthy eating. For this reason, we like all children to have a water bottle (named). Please make sure that this has water and not squash. Every child gets one piece of fruit and a cup of milk each day. If your child attends full days, you may send them with a healthy snack for the afternoon. This can be a fruit, vegetable, cheese or yoghurt.

Voluntary Contributions

Thank you to those who have already given some voluntary contribution towards our weekly consumables that we use to support the children with their learning. These include play dough, rice, pasta for fine motor activities and foil, string for box modelling, cornflakes, Weetabix for small world. If you haven't already done so, and are able to support us in providing these, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per $\frac{1}{2}$ term. Please send your contribution in a named envelope.

Need to contact us? Please message me via the Class Dojo

Further information

Please find attached the topic overview. If you have any evidence of your child's development at home that you would like to share with us, you will be able to upload pictures and a statement to 'Evidence me'.

Further questions? Please send a message via the Class Dojo

EYFS Team ©